
October 2017 meeting Progress Report  

-     All maintenance work reported – arranged some strimming by the Ramshaw Bridge and 

entrance to the public footpath 

-    Chased with DCC assets the possible land grab by the play area at Lands (awaiting report) 

-    Welfare ground visits with the Chair and committee and full trustee meeting 

-    Defibrillator safe ordered and received 

-    Christmas tree ordered 

-    Arranging with Cllr Sewell for the December meeting to be held in Windmill 

 

 

 

 

Martin Clark 

Parish Clerk 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 


